
 

Registration now open! 

Registration for the Workshop PrimArch: New Methodologies in Primate Archaeology 

is now officially open! 

Spaces are limited (approx. 30 spots available), so registration for attendance to the 

workshop is on a strictly first come, first serve basis. We are also accepting poster 

submissions for attendees interested in presenting their newest ideas on research 

methods and techniques. 

PrimArch will take place on February 27th and 28th, 2020 at the Eberhard-Karls 

University of Tübingen in Tübingen, Germany.  

 

For additional information and registration submission, visit:  

https://sites.google.com/view/primarch-workshop/home 

 

Abstract submission ends on January 31st, 2020 at 11:59pm (23:59).  

Looking forward to seeing you there! 
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